

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region VII, Central Visayas



DIVISION OF CEBUPROVINCE

Sudlon, Lahug, CebuCity

April 21, 2016

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No.. 196, s. 2016

BANGKO SENTRAL NG PILIPINAS (BSP) REGIONAL BRIEFINGS ON THE NEW AND ENHANCED SECURITY FEATURES OF THE NEW GENERATION CURRENCY (NGC)

To:

Assistant Superintendents

Education Supervisors/Coordinators

District Supervisors/OICs

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- 1. Attached is a letter from Mr. Leonides B. Sumbi, Director of Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas (BSP) Cebu Regional Office dated April 18, 2016, informing this Office that they will be conducting briefings on the new and enhanced security features of the New Generation Currency (NGC) series of the Philippine Banknotes.
- 2. For details, refer to the attached communication.
- 3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

RHEA MARA ANGTUD, Ed.D., CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent

Telephone Numbers:

 Schools Division Superintendent:
 (032) 255-6405

 Asst. Schools Division Superintendent:
 (032) 414-7457

 Accounting Section:
 (032) 254-2632

 Disbursing Section:
 (032) 255-4401

 Admin/Legal:
 (032) 253-7847

 Promotional Staff Section:
 (032)520-3217

Website: www.depedcebuprovince.com E-mail Add: depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com



BANGKO SENTRAL NG PILIPINAS

- Throby

CEBU REGIONAL OFFICE

CEBURO042016-210
 18 April 2016

DR. RHEA MAR A. ANGTUD School Division Superintendent Cebu Province Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City, Cebu

Dear Dr. Angtud:

The Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas (BSP) Cebu Regional Office is conducting briefings on the new and enhanced security features of the New Generation Currency (NGC) series of the Philippine Banknotes. Moreover, the briefing also aims to provide a smooth transition on the demonetization process to avoid confusion based on BSP Circular No. 863, series of 2014 on the Replacement and Demonetization of BSP New Design Series (NDS) of Banknotes.

It may be recalled that the BSP Cepu Regional Office conducted a similar information campaign during the In-Service Training Workshop for teachers/district supervisors last 2014 for the following schools:

Date of Activity	Venue	Partici	•	No. of Participants
05/26/2014	Tuburan Central School, Tuburan, Cebu	Tuburan District 1	Schools	263
05/26/2014	Colonia Elementary School, Tuburan, Cebu	Tuburan District 2	Schools	125
05/27/2014	Consolation National High School, Consolation, Cebu	Consolaçion Distri	ct Schools	164
05/28/2014	Daan Bantayan Central School, Daan Bantayan, Cebu	Daan Bantayan Di	strict 1 Schools	18 2
05/28/2014	Maya Elementary School, Daan Bantayan, Cebu	Daan Bantayan Di	strict 2 Schools	141
05/30/2014	Taloot Central School, Argao, Cebu	Argao District 2 Sc	hools	139
05/30/2014	Argao Central School, Argao, Cebu	Argao District 1 S	chools	160
10/24/2014	Moalboal Central School, Moalboal, Cebu	Moalboal District	Schools	178
10/24/2014	Badian Central School, Badian, Cebu	Badian District Ele	ementary Schools	170
10/24/2014	Badian National High School, Badian, Cebu	Badian District Hig	gn Schools	72

These initiatives are in line with the objective of the BSP to enhance the economic and financial learning of our people and with such knowledge, they are better equipped so they can further improve the quality of their lives. The briefing is also intended to make the public aware and help the public school teachers strengthen their knowledge on our Philippine Currency.

In this light, may we seek your approval and endorsement to allow our staff to conduct a series of briefings in the different schools/districts under your jurisdiction and to take part during the in-Service Training Workshop for teachers district supervisors. For further information and concerns, you may contact the following:

í	Hazel J.N. Cultura	arantehc@bsp.gov.ph (032)	254-9368 or
	Hazel V. Ramirez	ramirezhv@bsp.gdv.ph (032)	254-0973

We look forward to your partic pation and support in this endeavor.

Very truly yours,

LEONIDES B. SUMBI

Director